

STAFF REPORT 6/7/2023

To: Planning Commission Chair and Commissioners

FROM: Gabriel Perez, Development Services Director

SUBJECT: Objective Design Standards for Multi-family Residential Development Zoning

Ordinance Amendment No. 22-04 - Recommend approval of objective design standards for multi-family residential development (Continuance to June 21,

2023)

STAFF RECOMMENDATION:

Staff recommends that the Planning Commission:

1. Continue consideration of Zoning Ordinance Amendment (ZOA) No. 22-04 to the regular Planning Commission Meeting of Wednesday, June 21, 2023.